



Crime Prevention is an active program that combines public awareness & preventive measures to reduce crime.

The focus for this month is Thanksgiving Preparedness! Most Marines, Sailors, civilians & their families gather together locally or abroad to celebrate Thanksgiving. Whether you stay in

the area or travel during the holiday, be aware of specific crimes that spike during this time, which are the following:

Driving Under the Influence

Human/Drug Trafficking

Vandalism

Reckless Driving

Unlawful
Entry & Theft

Grand Theft Auto

Regardless of the crime or offense, this is a great time to enjoy the presence of family/friends & not a time to commit crimes or become a victim. Help prevent crime, travel safe, eat well & most importantly make the right choices!

Happy Thanksgiving from the Provost Marshal's Office.

For crime prevention information contact the Physical Security/Crime Prevention office at 760-830-4561